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I am writing you in OPPOSITION of HB 2572. Once again, bill writers are missing the 

mark on the actions that would actually make a difference when it comes to 

preventing violent crimes. This bill is written to target law abiding citizens that are 

exercising their first and second amendment rights, due to a misplaced perception 

that they may become militant. I've yet to attend any kind of protest or rally that any 

violent acts have occurred, unlike Antifa, the dumpster fire lighting, window breaking 

vandals that work to destroy our state, and threaten public safety as well as the 

livelihood of business owners and the law enforcement. STOP misplacing the blame 

on who commits these acts.  Stop punishing law abiding citizens. 

 

I encourage you to vote no on HB2872. 

Thank you for your time.   


